R, K. KELLEY
P. O. BOX 39

HALIFAX, N. S. \ N0 o

X

January 3rd, 1946.

Mr. Thomas H. Radall,
Liverpool, N. 8.

Dear Mr. Radall:

I am attaching herewith copy of letter
which I recently received from a very prominent citizen
of Ontario.

This is acknowledging receipt of copy of
your latest book "Tambour."

I thought you would like to know how much
your books are being appreciated.

Yours very truly,

RKK/FR
encl, 1



JOHN LABATT LIMITED *

London, Canada,

December 22, 1945,

¥r, Ralph K, Kelley,
P, C. Box 39,
Halifax, Nova Scotia,

Dear lir, Kelley:

It was extremely kind of you to
forward me another very interesting book, and I am
almost ashamed to say I took time off yesterdey
evening to read the first of the stodes which I found
most interesting. The author I understand is making
quite a neme for himself and I admire you and the
other "Bluenoses" for distributing the works of the
Nova Scotians, If I am not mistaken, this is the
third book you have sent me written by people in your
Province, all of which have been excelent.

With very kind regards, and again many
. thanks, and wishing you the compliments of the Season, I
remain,
’

Yours sincerely,
(8gd.) HUGH F, LABATT

HFL:PC
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